
THE CENTRAL COUNCIL OF CHURCH BELL RINGERS
Charity Registration No 270036

Executive

Notes of the meeting held by Skype on Wednesday 25 March 2020 at 8pm (GMT).

Present: Simon Linford (President), David Kirkcaldy (Deputy President), Mary Bone (Secretary),  
Andy Smith (Treasurer), Phillip Barnes, Alison Everett, David Smith, Clyde Whittaker and Vicki 
Chapman (Public Relations Officer).

The Executive:

1. discussed arrangements for the annual meeting in September in the light of the current Covid-19 
crisis and restrictions on social movement. See The Ringing World  p330, 3 April 2020; 
https://cccbr.org.uk/2020/04/05/arrangements-for-the-2020-cccbr-weekend/ ; and the Public 
Relations Officer’s message to members of 5 April 2020. A decision will be made in June.

2. considered possible workgroup re-organisation to focus work on the Council’s strategic priorities 
(refer to the President’s email to members of 28 March);

3. approved expenditure of £1,080 for a reprint of Ringing Circles;

4. noted that work is in hand on the Trustees’ annual report and the Council’s Accounts for 2019;

5. agreed that the next meeting of the Executive will be held by Skype on Wednesday 22 April.

Mary Bone
Secretary
02.04.2020
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